Livonia Public Schools
s

Office of Communications

To: Dr. Randy Liepa, Superintendent
From: Donna McDowell, Administrator of Communications
Date: May 18, 2011

Subject: Donation to High Schools from 3M Corporation Community Affairs

Churchill, Franklin and Stevenson High Schools received extensive quantities
of various 3M products from 3M Corporation Community Affairs for
educational use in the classroom. Each principal was able to select from a list
of products they felt would best serve the needs of their students, with the
value of this very generous donation to all three schools totaling $13,230.00.

| am requesting this gift be placed on the agenda of the May 23, 2011,

Committee of the Whole Meeting for consideration at an upcoming Livonia
Public Schools Board Meeting. Thank you.

/dc



